
 

  

March 13, 2025 

Notice Regarding Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Dear School 2 Families, 

Parent-teacher conferences are being scheduled electronically using the sign-up link 
posted on the School 2 website under News and Announcements until Monday, March 
31st.  

3rd Grade Parents: Please use the sign-up link with your child’s math teacher only to 
schedule your conference. 

The link is listed here for your convenience. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094AA4A72AA4FB6-55698947-school 

Please note that all conferences will take place in person. If needed, contact your child’s 
teacher for more information. 

Parent-teacher conferences will be held on the following dates and times: 

● ​ Wednesday, April 2nd, from 5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

● ​ Thursday, April 3rd, from 1:35 p.m. - 4:35 p.m. 

Please Note: If you have already signed up, your conference is listed on the signup 
form. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Christa McBride​
Principal 
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